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DECEMBER MBRA MEETING LOCATION CHANGED 
 
The location for the regular meeting of the Marquette Brownfield Redevelopment Authority 
scheduled for Dec. 14 at 8 a.m. has been changed to the second-floor conference room at the City 
of Marquette’s Municipal Service Center, located at 1100 Wright Street.  
 
Unless otherwise specified, all 2018 meetings of the MBRA will take place at this new location. 
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